
 

Olympic Entertainment Group 
Company Announcement 

OEG: comment on the news published in press 

On 24 March 2016, Olympic Entertainment Group (OEG) has disclosed in its consolidated annual report 
2015 (Note 16) the details of the term of location-based casino license of the casino in Poland, including 
the information that the term for the license is six years. Additionally, on 27 September 2010, OEG has 
disclosed through the stock exchange announcement that the aforementioned license has been issued 
on 24 September 2010. 

Up until now, OEG has not been informed about the decision for the submitted application for prolonging 
the license. OEG is interested in continuing operating in the Polish market and there is no decision made 
to exit the Polish market. 
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